Additional Health Update March 2, 2020 #1(Email)

Health Services

Stanwood-Camano School

(District donotreply@stanwood.wednet.edu via spe.schoolmessenger.com)

Dear Parents, Guardians, Families and Staff,

Today, a student at Lincoln Hill High School became ill. Parents were unavailable to pick the student up from school, so emergency services were called as per district procedures.

We continue to monitor illnesses in the district and have no confirmation of COVID-19. The district is remaining vigilant in terms of monitoring student health. Our primary duty is to ensure the health and safety of all of our students and staff. We will continue to monitor this situation and update you with any important information.

In an effort to maintain the health and safety of our students, please keep your child home if he or she is ill. Please continue to remind your child to wash his or her hands and practice safety precautions especially at this time.

Thank you,

Stanwood-Camano School District

Stanwood-Camano School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Stanwood-Camano School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.